
From: AHMED, Kazi Taimur [mailto:ahmedkaz@who.int]  

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 3:51 PM 
To: Iftikhar Ahmad 

Cc: ishtiaq.hussain@chipconsulting.org; MEHMOOD, Yasir 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Resignation from the post of DM- TCV District Swabi 

 

Dear Mr Iftikhar,  

 

Greetings from WHO. 

 

Your resignation is hereby officially approved. Please coordinate with Coordinator EPI and team 

for handing over all assets before the end of term.  

 

We wish you the best for future.  

 

Regards,  

Dr Kazi T. Ahmed  

Divisional Officer  

Central Districts  

WHO, Peshawar  

 

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: Iftikhar Ahmad <iftikhar.ahmadd1136@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 12:48:48 PM 
To: AHMED, Kazi Taimur <ahmedkaz@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Resignation from the post of DM- TCV District Swabi  

  

Respected Sir, 
Hope you will be fine and doing well, sir I have received an offer letter from CTC for 
the position of UCPO at Nothia Jadeed Peshawar, that's why I can't continue my 
current position as District Monitor (TCV) Swabi . 
As per rules i can't continue dual jobs at a time that's why i am going to resign from my 
current position as DM. 
Furthermore, my services as DM will be available till 31st August 2022 to complete my 
15 days prior notice period. 
 
Best Regards 
Iftikhar Ahmad 
DM- TCV District Swabi 
17.08.2022 
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